A Santa Clara Valley Water District

Valley Water
File No.: 16-0745 Agenda Date: 9/27/2016
Item No.: 4.1.
BOARD AGENDA MEMORANDUM
SUBJECT:

Appointment of District Representative and Alternate Representative to the San Luis and Delta
Mendota Water Authority’s (SLDMWA) Delta Habitat Conservation and Conveyance Plan Steering
Committee (DHCCP) - Division 4.

RECOMMENDATION:
Appoint a District Representative and Alternate to the SLDMWA DHCCP Steering Committee -
Division 4.

SUMMARY:

The Water Authority’s DHCCP was created to conduct the business of the Delta Habitat Conservation
and Conveyance Activity Agreement (Agreement). The Agreement was established for purposes of
securing funding, directing the Water Authority decisions for the DHCCP, and more specifically, to
establish the mechanisms by which the Activity Agreement members agree to fund the Water
Authority’s financial obligations under the Department of Water Resources Funding Agreement.

Current District Representatives

The membership of DHCCP is based on the terms of the Activity Agreement and the member
agencies that participated in agreement; and is made up of a representative and an alternate from
each member agency in each of the five divisions. The representative and alternate for each
member agency can be an elected official or staff.

The District is a member of Division 4 along with San Benito County. The District’s current
representatives are at the staff level - Representative Joan Maher (retired) and Alternate Cindy Kao.

Since the District’s current representative has retired, it is appropriate for the Board to consider and
make new representative and alternate appointments to the DHCCP either at the Board level or at
staff level.

Once appointments are made, the Clerk will notify the Water Authority of the new appointments.

FINANCIAL IMPACT:
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There is no financial impact associated with this item.

CEQA:
The recommended action does not constitute a project under CEQA because it does not have a
potential for resulting in direct or reasonably foreseeable indirect physical change in the environment.

ATTACHMENTS:
None.

UNCLASSIFIED MANAGER:
Michele King, 408-630-2711
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